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The Port Gibson Fire Department admirably serves their community with incredible bravery. Senator
Mike Nozzolio recently with members of the Fire Department and inspected their new thermal imaging
camera. Thisvital tool has proven to save lives, help to put out fires faster, and prevent our emergency
rescue workers from putting themselves in even greater danger.

Pictured left to right: Senator Mike Nozzolio, Assistant Chief Lee Sanders, Doug Wilcox, Chief Scott
DeCook



